230/6 THE RT. HON. MICHAEL ALISON, M.P. HOUSE OF COMMONS LONDON SWIA 0AA 29th June 1990 Andrew Turnbull, Esq., Principal Private Secretary to The Prime Minister, 10 Downing Street, London, SWIA 2AA Dear Antrew, You will know that the House of Lords will soon be considering the Broadcasting Bill in Committee. David Mellor was kind enough to let me and some of my interested colleagues have an informal sight of amendments which the Government is proposing to table in the House of Lords on the religious broadcasting side, since he had been trying to respond helpfully to our lobbying in this area. I enclose a copy of the response which I have sent to David Mellor, from which you will see that I indicated that I proposed to copy the letter to you. The important part of the letter to David Mellor is in numbered Paragraph 3 and onwards. would be grateful if you could do whatever is appropriate to give effect to the references I made in the paragraph to yourself and the Prime Minister. yoursever Mishael Alvan Michael Alison